
 

 
 

 

JANUARY 26, 2021 

Hi Everyone, 

On Saturday February 6th, at Centerburg Conservation Club range, Page Carr is 
hosting a “Flintlocks Only Match”. This is free to enter, and Page is providing a prizes 
for up to at least 4th place.  This is a Paper Match, at different distances and different 
shooting positions. We did this at the “Fort” last year (right before the pandemic 
hammered down on us) it was a lot of fun. It’s outside and we can social distance/ 
wear masks, be safe for all. If you can bring a frame to post the targets on, just in 
case the target racks are totally shot up, we’ll be ok. 

 

Then on Saturday February 20th, at Page Carr’s home (address and a map is to be 
attached). Page has spent much time and energy setting up a WOODSWALK Course 
on his property. The cost of this is $15, and he’s doing this to benefit the Deathwind 
Longrifles Club. Approximately 15 stations plus the opportunity to enter in some 
Side Shoots. $1/ first shot and .50 each reentry shot. The side shoot will be 
something tied onto a string, cut the string and win what is on the ground!  Penalty 
will be accessed to anyone hitting the prize, not the stringসহ঺঻ Again, masks would be 
great, if you don’t feel well, please stay home. Come out and have some fun, help out 
our friends at Deathwinds club. 

 

Our first official Club event will be on March 6th, the Blanket Shoot. I will send out a 
newsletter prior to that to remind everyone. Hang in there, we’ve made it this long, 
light is shining bright at the end of the tunnel!  

Your president;  

Mark Hazel  

 

http://www.OVMLGC.com 
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